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September 27, 2019 

 

Dear Families, 

We are very excited to let you know that once again, Woodlawn School is partnering with Farm 

Credit Canada to participate in the Drive Away Hunger campaign. Families are asked to help 

out if they are able by sending non perishable items such as rice, pasta, canned fruits and 

vegetables and baby food to school. The food will be collected each day by our grade four 

WOW students. The WOW students will weigh the food at the end of the campaign to see how 

much food was collected.  The WOW students want the rest of the students to get excited about 

the Drive Away Hunger campaign so we decided that if the students bring more food this year 

than last year, the whole school will get to participate in a pyjama day! 

In addition to the Drive Away Hunger campaign, families who would like to donate to our Grow a 

Row program can send in any root vegetables that they wish to donate. These will be given to 

Steinbach Helping Hands. 

We will be collecting non perishable items and root vegetables between September 30 and 

October 11.  

We thank you in advance for your support. 

Respectfully, 

 

Karen Fraser - Principal 
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